
 
 
 
 

 
 

           

                   May 19, 2023 

 

 

Dear Bayonne Parent / Family,  

 

The Spring Panorama survey will be administered between May 30th thru June 9th, 2023.  Only students in 

grades 3 thru 8 will take the survey. 

 

This survey will be administered online through your child’s school, and will ask students questions related 

to their social-emotional skills and well-being, including positive and challenging feelings, emotion 

regulation, learning strategies, self-efficacy, self-management and supportive relationships. We will use the 

information we receive to guide conversations and plan support for students, and to guide the work that we 

do at the school and District level. We plan to administer the survey again in the spring, to continuously 

monitor the well-being of our students. Please encourage your child to respond with complete honesty.  

 

The survey is voluntary, and students should feel free to skip any question or they can choose not to complete 

the survey.  

 

If you do not want your child to complete the survey, you may Opt Out by Monday, May 29th  by 

completing  the Opt Out Google Form, or by emailing or calling your child’s school counselor or principal.    

 

If you previously Opted Out of the Fall survey, you do not need to opt out again.  Your 

child will automatically be Opted Out for the Spring survey. 

 

If you have questions about the survey, please contact your child’s principal. 

 

Thank you,  

 

 
Renae M. Bush 

Director of Student Personnel Services  

 

 

 

BAYONNE PUBLIC SCHOOLS 

667 AVENUE A 

BAYONNE, NJ 07002 
 

Renae M. Bush 
Director of Student Personnel Services 

 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSf17kb7VGMgx5Uifpoq_0Zpn6Z91Av53bBKd1MRKCX14cwoDw/viewform?usp=pp_url
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSf17kb7VGMgx5Uifpoq_0Zpn6Z91Av53bBKd1MRKCX14cwoDw/viewform?usp=pp_url

